
Second Grade Supply List 
Laurel Park Elementary 
2018-2019 

 
Welcome to Second grade!  We are so excited that you will be 
joining us!  Please be sure to stick to the items on the list.  For 
example, please purchase “marble” covers notebooks and plain 
folders instead of items with pictures or designs on them.  It is also 
recommended that each child keep a box of supplies (pencils, glue, 
etc.) at home to use for homework.  Individual classroom teachers 
may request additional items as well.  Finally, ​please do not write your 
child’s name on any of their supplies​.​  We will be labeling them on 
the first day of school. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

● A healthy snack every day! ​(No juice boxes or soda – water only!) 
 
Thank you so much for bringing these supplies to school.   Please let us know if you have any 

questions.  We look forward to seeing all of you very soon! 


